Spring Term Newsletter 2014

Welcome back! We hope you've had a super Christmas and
we wish you all a Happy and Healthy New Year!

Please remember that in the Foundation curriculum
children are involved in learning both indoors and
outdoors and will therefore need to wear a suitable
warm, waterproof, hooded coat. Please ensure that
this is labelled with your child’s name.

Our learning theme this half term is 'Toys and Games'. We
will be having fun exploring toys past and present through
stories. We will then be transferring this language into our
role play area, a toy shop! Please send in any unwanted toys
for us to use in our shop.

This week the children will be sending home a thank you letter to you in the
post. Please could you reply to their letter a.s.a.p. saying how important it is
to have good manners and to say thank you. Please post your letter back to
school and address it with your child’s name. Include any other message you
might want to say to your child. In addition sign and return the attached
consent form for our walk to the post box, by Thursday 9th January.

Please may we make a special request. Last term we spent a
considerable amount of time trying to sort and find missing
uniform. This was made even more difficult by the fact that
so much uniform was unnamed. Please help us by checking
that all items are clearly named, especially PE Kits.

Your child’s new targets will be sent home this week for
you to support them with their learning. Please inform us
when they have achieved their home target and we will

inform you of their next steps. Thank you for the support

you have given us to date, the children are making super
progress!




